
Hesperia Community Schools 

Ad Hoc Personnel & Policy Committee 

June 13, 2017 

Committee Meeting 

 

The ad hoc policy committee meeting was called to order by Vaughn White, Superintendent at 

5:15 p.m. in the administration office conference room. 

 

Committee Members Present: Wenberg, Sturtevant, & Good 

Committee Members Absent: None 

Also Present: Vaughn White, Superintendent 

 

The committee reviewed the Revised, Replacement, and New policies sent from NEOLA and 

made adjustments and recommendations for these policies which will be presented to the board 

by the superintendent for the first and second readings/adoption at the June 26th and July 17th 

meetings. 

 

Meeting ended at 8:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


